
 

 

                   
 

 

Dear Member, 
 
You may have your water bill paid by draft through your bank.  The association 
processes bank drafts for water charges about the 10th of each month.  You will 
continue to receive a bill marked “Paid by Draft” and you can cancel at any time.  If 
you are not already having your account drafted and would prefer this method of 
payment, please complete the following information:  
 
 
 

PLEASE SEND A VOIDED CHECK 
 

RETURN TO: NESBIT WATER ASSOCIATION-P.O. BOX 35-NESBIT, MS 38651 
 
 
NAME________________________________________________________ 
 

 

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________ 
 

 

BANK________________________________________________________ 
 
 
BANK ADDRESS________________________________________________ 
 
 
BANK ACCOUNT#________________ ROUTING#_____________________ 
 
 
SIGNATURE_____________________  DATE_________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


